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Dear Elementary School Parents: 
 
One of the wonderful things about Arlington Heights School District 25 is the partnership 
between staff and parents.  Together, we create amazing experiences for our students!   
 
Two of the upcoming, traditional events we have in AHSD25 are our elementary school parades 
and classroom-based celebrations for Halloween.  We are excited to see our students dressed 
up in their favorite costumes and excited to celebrate with them!  This year, food will not be 
served during classroom celebrations.  Please do not send any food items to school for 
distribution to students.  Our Halloween parades and classroom parties will focus on the fun of 
celebrating together through holiday games and crafts and activities.   
 
Halloween classroom parties will be on Monday, October 31, 2016.  Following our classroom 
parties, the Village of Arlington Heights hosts Trick or Treat hours from 3:00 pm – 7:00 pm. 
 
Please do thank our teachers, principals, and our PTA room parents for their work in creating 
fun, engaging Halloween events for our students!  I know our students are going to have a great 
time! 
 
I encourage you to also join the Village of Arlington Heights in Trunk or Treat on Friday, October 
28th from 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm at the Public Works building.  This is a great event where our 
students can collect some Halloween goodies from local businesses and Arlington Heights 
organizations in a safe, indoor environment.   
 
Thank you for partnering with AHSD25 to help our students have a healthy and enjoyable 
Halloween experience.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (847) 758-
4870. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lori D. Bein, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
 


